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Office for External Affairs
Premier’s Department, P O Box 40, Alofi, Niue Isliand

Email: external@mail gov.nu
23" December 2003.

Mr Frank Pinto.
Executive Coordinator
UNDP-GEF

FF916

1 UN Plaza

New York, NY 10017

Fax: 001 212 906 6998

Dear Mr. Pinto,

Subject: Endorsement of

The purposc of this letter is to advise that the Government of Niue supports the

request to the Global Environment Facility for assistance in the preparation
project Qceanic Fisheries Mangement: Implementation of the Stategic
Programme of the Pacific SIDSs (Pacific SAP II), and endorses the applicatio
PDF-B grant for the preparation for this project.

The Government of Niue appreciates the coninuing support of UNDP and the
Environment Facility in this important work

Yours Sincerely,

Crossley Tatui
GEF Operational Focal Point
NIUE - ,

cc. Mr. Feleti Teo, Director, FFA. Fax [677] 23995
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SECRETARIAT OF THE . SECRETARIAT GENERAL DE LA
PACIFIC COMMUNITY SR COMMUNAUTE DU PACIFIQUE |
BPDS  BPD5
08848, Noumea Cedex £8848 Nouméa Cedex
New Caledonia Nouvelie-Calédonie

TELEPHONE: +687 26.20.00
TELECOPIEUR: +887 26.38.18
Mé!: spc@spe.int .

TELEPHONE: +687 26.20.00
FAX: +687 26.38.18
E-mall; spo@spe.int

In reply pleass quote fle: ORG 16/5/1, PRO 93/21/1 13 October 2003
En réponse, veuliez indiquer :

Mr Prank Pinto
Executive Coordinator
UNDP-GER -
FF-916
1 UN Plaza
New Yark, NY 10017

. United States of America

Fax: 1 212 9066998

Subject: Endorsement of Request for GEF Assistance: PDF-B Application
The purpose of this lefter is to adviss that the Secretariat of the Pacific Community supports the request of
the Global Environment Facility for assistance in the preparation of the project Oceanic Fisharies
Management: Implementation of the Strategic Action Programme of the Pacific SIDS (Pacific SAP II), and
endorses the application for a PDF-B grant for the preparation of the Project.

The Secretariat of the Pacific Commiunity apprecistes the continuing support of UNDP and the Global
Bnvironment Facility in this important work.

Yours sincerely, -

Ms Lourdes Pangelinan
Director General

¢¢. Mir Feleti Teo, Director, Forum Flsheries Agency (677) 23318 .




